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Romanian - Croatian exchange experience in the field of implementation of projects financed from European funds

News



             Between June 27- July 1 2016, a study visit of a delegation of the Croatian Ministry of Public Administration took place at the Romanian Ministry of Regional Development and Public Administration. On this occasion, NACS representatives also held thematic presentations.
The purpose of the visit was to provide an exchange information and experience in the projects on public administration and good governance, including projects in the field of information technology used in public administration, implemented through PODCA 2007 - 2013, and expected to be financed through POCA 2014-2020, within the thematic objective 11.
The work was carried out under the twinning project “Strengthening the Administrative Capacity capacities of the Ministry of Public Administration in Use of the EU Cohesion Policy instruments”, funded by the European Union and implemented in Croatia by the Federal Ministry of Economy and Energy (Germany), together with Romanian, Estonian, Latvian and Slovak experts.
NACS's projects have attracted the interest of the Croatian delegation, the visit being an opportunity for future collaboration,  in the context of affirming the availability of the Agency assertion in this regard.
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